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Meeting Attendees 

Dr. Alejandra Alvarado-Brizuela, Dr. Butler Cain, Dr. Stephanie Coker, Dr. LaKeva Harris, Ms. 

Melanie Looser, Dr. Mathew Oglesby, Mr. Kabir Oyewale, Mr. Garret Statom, Dr. Claudia 

Vance. 

 

The Committee discussed an item carried over from the spring 2022 semester regarding site visit 

grants. The Provost supports faculty/staff site visits for proposed Education Abroad programs 

and prefers such programs be administered and funded through each academic college’s Dean’s 

Office. The IPO will continue discussing this matter after reviewing a previous IPO Committee’s 

site visit proposal draft. T


